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offered in Alaska since 1972
Attend one of the most successful sports camps in the USA
- located in Wasilla, Alaska

Full Residential Camps - 4 Sensational ‘Sessions
Summer 1997

BASKETBALL AND VOLLEYBALL CAMPS
° °
Doyon, Limited
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The board, staff and shareholders of
Doyon, Limited welcome all participants

to the National Congress of
American Indians Mid-Year Conference.

U.S. AIR FORCE

ENVIRONMENTAL CLEANUP PROGRAM AT
TATALINA LONG RANGE RADAR STATION

The U.S. Air Force (USAF) is planning an investigation at
the Tatalina Long Range Radar Station to identify, locate,
and clean up environmental contamination from past
spills or disposal of hazardous substances.

The USAF encourages public involvement in the
investigation. If you have information about the
installation that may help the USAF identify potential
contaminated sites so that they can be cleaned up,
please contact:

g:berl Elyard or Patricia Striebich
mmunity Relations

611 CES/CEVR

6900 9th Street, Suite 360

Elmendorf AFB, AK 99506-2270
907-552-4532 g
800-222-4137 (toll free within Alaska) T

Satellite TV

Bush Dish Package:

Complete System as Low as

§1.25/day

Echostar Products

Free Shipping ¢ Total Price $2,200  Over 100
Channels Available ¢ Financing Available
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Notice of Availability of

Draft Environmental Assessment
and
Public Hearing
for Proposed Airport Relocation at

TUNTUTULIAK AIRPORT
Project No. 51793

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
(DOT&PF) proposes to relocate the airport at Tuntutuliak, located 45
miles southwest of the community of Bethel in southwest Alaska.
The proposed airport would be located approximately one mile east
of the existing airport.

A draft environmental assessment (EA) has been prepared for the
proposed project describing the alternatives considered and explain-
ing the probable economic, social, and environmental effects of the
proposed project and its consistency with the goals and objectives or
such community planning as has been carried out by the community
of Tuntutuliak. If you would like to receive a copy of the draft EA or
require additional information, please contact Mr. Dan Golden, Envi-
ronmental Analyst, at (907) 269-0537. Comments on the draft EA
will be accepted at the address below until June 18, 1997.

A Pubic Hearing to solicit comments on the EA will be held at the
Tuntutuliak Community Center on June 5, 1997 at 1:00 PM.

Written comments and/or requests should be sent to:

Mr. Frank D. Rast, P.E., Project Ma{iager
R&M Consultants, Inc. ;
9101 Vanguard Drive, Anchorage, Alaska 99507.

For persons with a hearing impairment, contact DOT&PF at 269-
0473 (Telephone Device for the Deaf) for more project information.
The Department is also able to offer, upon request, reasonable ac-
commodations for the special needs related to other disabilities.




